Dear Valued Guest,

As part of our unwavering commitment to providing you with the finest luxury experience, we are pleased to announce an
exciting enhancement project taking place at the entrance of our hotel. This work, focusing on the drive-in area section, aims to
elevate the elegance and functionality of our entrance. The project will commence on July 1, 2024, and is expected to be
completed by August 15, 2024.

Rest assured, every measure has been taken to minimize the impact on your stay. Our dedicated team is on hand to assist you
and address any assistance you may need. Alternative access routes have been arranged for your convenience, and our team
members will be readily available to guide you.

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our front desk team.

We wish you a most pleasant and memorable stay.

Warmest regards,

Fairmont Doha



